
September 16th 1924 
Dear Tommy 
I received my passage all right  thank you verry much  I was at the Ship agent today he 
expects to get me off in October I will write to you Soon again and I will let you know 
how I am going on  I hope nothing will turn up to stop me from going this fall 
I will bring you the goldfinches if I am allowed   I will look that up soon and have them 
ready when the time comes  Pats Catherine is landed in Boston Since the 31st of August 
her address is 23 Gevena Ave Roxbury   Matty’s Denny is not going this year  I have not 
much more to tell you now 
Hoping to see you Soon with best wishes to you and your family. 

From Michael Murtagh 
Eskeragh 
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